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Teaching Staff

The children in Kingfisher Class will be taught by Mrs Brucciani
The children are supported in their learning by Mrs Webster.

We are very excited for the year ahead and look forward to working and
supporting the children in their learning to make excellent progress
during their time in Kingfisher class.



Our School Expectations

We will always try our best in our work.
We will always respect our school and take care of our surroundings.
We will always take care of one another showing our Christian Values.
We will always be ready to learn.

We will always look smart in our school uniform and take pride when we are
wearing it.



Curriculum Coverage

Children are taught Mathematics through a Mastery approach to learning following the
National Curriculum.

Children are taught English following the National Curriculum. Within English lesson
children cover a wide range of genres and will be taught grammar, spelling and
reading skills throughout the lessons.

Children have weekly lessons on Science, Computing, French, Music, History,
Geography, Art/Design Technology, Religious Education and PSHE, enriching the
curriculum and their learning.

The children have PE sessions on a Thursday afternoon and a Wednesday Morning.
Please ensure they bring in their P.E. kit and trainers on those days.

Year 4 go swimming on a Friday afternoon- please ensure swimming kit is fully named.



Homework

Homework is given out every Friday and needs to be in school by the following Friday.

Children will be given a piece of English and Maths homework that is linked to their
learning.

The children will be given a set of spellings to learn each week consisting of 8 spellings
linked to their taught spellings from the week and an additional two spelling from the
National Curriculum Year 3 and 4 spelling words.

They will bring a reading book home. The expectation is to read at least 3 times a week
in order to develop fluency and comprehension skills.

Reading record books should be initialed or signed by an adult each time they practise
reading at school or at home. This is another helpful tool for regular communication.



School Website

* This will be updated with news and key information linked to the
children's learning.

https://www.cockerham.lancs.sch.uk/

Please ensure you check the class page and newsletters each week for
Key dates and to see what learning your children have engaged.


https://www.cockerham.lancs.sch.uk/

Thank You



